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INFORMATION/DISCUSSION/PRESENTATIONS 
 

3. Fall Enrollment from Local High Schools    Maria Ceja 
 Dean Ceja shared the fall enrollment numbers from local high schools. The data is located on 
the council website for review. The data shows the last five years of enrollment starting with the 
2017-2018 academic years. The numbers are consistent except for the last two years where there 
was a slight decrease in numbers. There has been a significant increase in the number of students 
enrolling from the adult schools. Please contact Dean Ceja at maceja@hartnell.edu with any 
questions you may have regarding the data.  
 
4. Talent Search Presentation      Cesar Velazquez
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 December 16, 2021 
 January 27, 2022 
 February 24, 2022 

 March 24, 2022 
 April 28, 2022  

 
ADJOURNMENT Tony Anderson 
Meeting adjourned at  3:50PM 


